
     

Before & After School Child Care 

Attention Parents of Elementary School Students 
Enrollment for Before & After School Child Care will be offered for children enrolled in 

Elementary School (K-5) for the 2021-2022 school year starting on June 7, 2021.    

Enrollment is on a first come first served basis and space is limited.  Child care will be provided 

Before School and After School pending adequate enrollment.   

In order to comply with social distancing guidelines, all completed forms and the $25.00 

Enrollment Fee must be mailed to:  Quincy Public Schools 1416 Maine Street Quincy, IL 62301 

C/O Stephanie Dickens or dropped off with security at The Board of Education Office.  All past 

due Child Care balances must be paid in full prior to enrolling for the 2021-2022 school year. In 

order to begin Child Care on the first day of school, August 18, 2021, all forms and enrollment 

fee must be received by August 13, 2021.  Each family will receive a confirmation email once 

enrolled in The Child Care Program. 

For enrollment forms as well as a full description of the Before & After School Child Care 

Program please visit www.qps.org, Departments, Before and After School Child Care.  Please 

email Stephanie Dickens at dickenst@qps.org with any questions.   
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